

LEAD-UNICA Europe-China Rector's Seminar

Thank letter by UNICA president

24 May 2017 Dear Rector/President, Dear Colleague, Dear UNICA Partner,

We extend our sincere gratitude for your active participation and your valuable contributions to the LEAD-UNICA Europe-China Rector's Seminar and Workshop, which were kindly hosted by Universidade NOVA de Lisboa, 4-5 May 2017.

We would like to express our special thanks and appreciation to our gracious Host Rector Professor Antonio Rendas and his teams from the Communications Office and International Relations Office for their admirable professionalism, attention to detail, and cordial approach – you have made this event a true success. We also thank Prof. Chang Zhu, the coordinator of the LEAD project for all her efforts in coordinating this exciting but also challenging initiative.

We thank the Distinguished Speakers and Guests: His Excellency Minister Jianmin Li of the China Mission to the EU, His Excellency Mr Run Cai, Ambassador of China to Portugal, Ms Fernanda Rollo, Secretary of State for Science, Technology and Higher Education, Presidents, Vice-Presidents and representatives of academic leadership of Chinese and European Universities.

Our sincere thanks also go to Mr Vito Borrelli of European Commission for the opportunity to integrate the UNICA-LEAD event into the Annual Meeting of EU-China Higher Education platform for Exchange and Cooperation HEPEC.

Presentations and photos from the LEAD-UNICA Europe-China Rector's Seminar are available on the UNICA website: http://www.unica-network.eu/event/europe-china-rectors-seminar.

Let me thank you once again for your participation in the Seminar and I hope to have the opportunity to meet you again in the near future.

Kind regards,

Professor Luciano Saso UNICA President

